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   Daily Bulletin     Tuesday       May 16, 2017 

 
MENU:  $3.50 Lunch Entrée Choices: Supreme Nachos over corn chips; BBQ Pork Rib Sandwich; Spicy Asian 
Chicken Salad and a Roll; Spicy Chicken Sandwich; Golden Crispy Chicken Sandwich; Turkey & Cheese 
Sandwich; Cheese Pizza Slice; Bean & Cheese Burrito. Side Dishes; Yogurt with Crackers; Tossed Green Salad; 
Broccoli Florets; Frozen Peach Cup; Grape Tomatoes; Fresh Banana.   Choice of Milk.   
  

 
Schedule:    1  3  5 
 

Hey CJSF members!  The next CJSF meeting is today.  A representative from California State 
University San Marcos will be presenting. Don’t forget your community service form are due at this 
meeting.  
 
Harbor Cruise tickets will be on sale through the final deadline of tomorrow, that’s Wednesday, May 
17th due to the assembly Friday. 
 
Attention 8th Graders only:  Would you like to sing at the TPMS 8th grade promotion?  Sign up at the 
front desk by Monday, May 22nd and choose one of four songs---“At the Beginning” from Anastasia 
or “Breaking Free” from the Disney Channel’s High School Musical, or “Saying Goodbye” from 
Muppets Take Manhattan, or “For Good” from Wicked.  Auditions will be Wednesday, May 24th, so 
bring your best singing voice.  Good luck! 
 
Calling out to the Totally Incredible People! We are having our TIP Picnic on Wednesday May 17th 
during your lunch. Please head down to the MPR to enjoy pizza, fruiti bars, and activities. You must 
show your ID card to enter! You have done some amazing things, so let’s celebrate!!! Hope to see 
you there! 

If you have not turned in your San Diego County Library Card Application- be sure to do so by 
Friday this week to get your prize! If you already have a library card- you do not need to fill out an 
application. There are so many fun things to do and learn this summer at the Poway Library!  

Did you lose your student I.D.? Be sure to stop by the library to purchase your replacement for 
$5.00. You will need your I.D. for dance tickets, yearbook distribution, and other activities on 
campus.  

Students if you are not feeling well, you must go to the Health Office and be evaluated PRIOR to 
any calls/text home. 


